
September 15, 2016

Dear Parishioners:

	 I wish to offer you the opportunity to attend the Estate Planning Seminar, hosted by St. 
John Fisher Parish.  The 90-minute seminar will take place on Tuesday, October 18 at 1:00 pm 
and 7:00 pm in Barrett Hall.   Refreshments will be served.  I believe you will enjoy and benefit 
from this program.

	 God has given us a myriad of ways to be responsible stewards of our time, talent and 
treasure.  One of these ways is through proper estate planning.  Making an estate plan is a way 
for all of us to fulfill our obligation to be good stewards of the many blessings that God has put 
in our lives.

	 Life without a Will or Trust is difficult.  Anyone who does not have a current Will or 
Trust cannot have the peace of mind that comes with taking personal responsibility.  It is much 
better to review these plans when the waters are calm and your life is on a relatively even keel.

	 Our guest speakers will be representatives from the Planned Giving Office of the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles, and legal and financial professionals.  If you already have an 
estate plan in place, need to update a current plan, or would like to learn more about how you 
can help leave a legacy of faith to future generations, you will benefit from this educational 
seminar.  This is a free seminar and no solicitations will be made.

	 To RSVP, please call the parish office at 310-377-5571 or via email at info@sjf.org by 
October 16 to reserve a seat.  I look forward to seeing you at the seminar.

								        Yours in Christ,

								        Rev. Msgr. David A. Sork
								        Pastor

Saint John Fisher Parish


